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20th October 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ carer 

 

We are holding an Open Morning at Highampton Primary School on Tuesday 9th 

November from 9.30am.  In the current circumstances, we have not been able to 

accommodate parents in school as much as we would have liked, so this is an 

opportunity for you to come in and see what is going on in our wonderful school.  

You will be able to meet the teachers and the Principal as well as having a look at 

the learning spaces and seeing what the school has to offer. 

We look forward to welcoming you into our school.  In order to make the Open 

Morning safe for everybody, please can you contact the school office to book a 

slot as follows – 

9.30 – 10am/   10 – 10.30am/   11 – 11.30am/   11.30 – 12pm 

via admin@highamptonprimary.org.uk and 01409 231339. 

The staggered visits are so that we can keep numbers at a minimum in the light of 

the pandemic. We respectfully ask that you wear a mask during your visit and keep 

a safe distance as we show you around the school. 

We hope that you will find this a valuable experience and that you will consider 

Highampton Primary School as a prospective school for your child(ren). 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
Deirdre Petersen  
Principal 
Exbourne Church of England & Highampton Primary Schools 
Dartmoor Multi Academy Trust 
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